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President’s Message 

Greetings Roadrunners! 

Summer is upon us – not that we’d know it from the recent weather – and ‘tis 

the season to be a Naturist.  We have some great events planned – a couple 

pool parties this summer and our last event in T or C was the best ever.  

Rafting was a hoot—we all ended up wet and muddy—couldn’t have turned 

out better! Our cookout at the Pelican Spa was normal Roadrunners fare—

way too much food.  Also, it’s time to renew your club membership which 

means dues are due – and a good time to take a look at the calendar of 

events. We will be adding a hot tub party and a movie night sometime during 

the summer.  If you haven’t been in a while, we’d love to see you.   

On a sad note for us, Robert Shroeder and Kay Lawson will be leaving for 

Oregon – they will become member/residents of the Willamettans.  

According to them the climate—altitude--there is better for Kay and they are 

looking forward to the move although we will surely miss them.  Best of luck 

to them! 

Joyce and Ira will be celebrating their 50th anniversary in June – 
Congratulations to the happy couple on reaching such a milestone!   

Let me know what exciting things are happening in your world – I look 
forward to seeing you all this summer.   Cindy 

 

 
 

   

Celebrate Joyce and Ira Hertzoff's  

50th Wedding Anniversary 
 

Come to our open house for food and drinks! 
Catered by Savory Fare 

 

Sunday, June 28th, 2015 

Noon to 6 PM 

 

1928 Quail Run Drive, NE 

Albuquerque, NM 87122 

RSVP 505-503-6986 or by email: 

jhertzof@gmail.com 

No gifts please   Fully Clothed Party 
 

 

mailto:jhertzof@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

Naturist Etiquette 
 
Be Friendly.  Introduce yourself to people  
you don’t know.   
 
If you plan to enjoy the pool or hot tub do 
not apply oil or sunscreen before you get 
in, unless it is the waterproof kind.  It makes 
maintenance of those facilities extremely 
difficult. 
 
Bring two towels--one with which to sit on 
the furniture, and one to dry on. 
 
Bring a folding chair--most hosts do not 
have enough chairs for everyone--if yours is 
not needed, it can stay in the car. 
 
Bring food to share--most nudist events 
are pot lucks. Check with your host to see 
what is needed. Try to be a little bit 
imaginative, and bring something besides 
chips. Prepare the food before you come--

its not the hosts job to cook, slice, or 
provide a plate, bowl, or serving spoon. 
 
Wear your nametag!—It’s a courtesy to 
new people and old members with faulty 
memories, alike. It also distinguishes 
members from non-members, and can help 
people who are looking for information 
about the club. 
 
No Cameras--unless you check with the 
host first, and get a signed release from 
each person before you shoot a photo. 
 
No Cell Phones—please leave them in the 
car. If absolutely necessary, check with the 
host and board members first. If your cell 
phone rings, you must answer it in a private 
space. 
 
Drinking—Is OK, Drunkenness is not! Be 
sure that you have done nothing you need 
to apologize for, later.  

 

 
 

 
Directions to Joyce & Ira’s: 1928 Quail Run Dr. NE: S of Paseo on Tramway; E at 2

nd
 

left turn (Tramway Lane); Right at the stop sign. Follow Quail Run to  to corner of Quail 
Run Drive & Quail Run Loop.. House is on the corner. Call 385-7264 or 505 503-6986 
if lost. 

 
 

 
 
Our members have graciously opened their pool for some summertime swim 
fun.  Please join us at Larry & Rachelle’s on two Saturdays—July 18th and 
August 15th from 2 to 7 p.m.  Bring a towel, a chair and a dish to share for the 
pot luck.   7313 Gladden Avenue NE, Albuquerque 87110. Phone Rachelle at 
507-4283 to RSVP or coordinate food. 
 

 

Deming has NOTHING on us!  On 
June 21st, we’ll “float” our ducks 
down Joyce and Ira’s tiny 
waterfall-raceway.  If you have a 
very small rubber ducky—bring it.  
Some will be provided. Beth & Joe 
have rubber SHARKS—LOOK OUT 
DUCKS! This promises a lot of 
Quacky hilarity.  Join us at 1:00 
p.m. for the festivities.  Bring a 
towel, a chair and pot-luck dish to 
share.  See you there! 
 

 



Fun & Games at T or C 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



Hello to all at Roadrunners! 

I just wanted to send an email of gratitude to 
you all for the wonderful visit I had at your May 
event. It's hard to come across a more friendly 
group of people. 
Though I am back to the grind, I shall be 
looking forward to my next trip back to New 
Mexico and visit again! (hopefully late Fall)  
Attached is a photo of a local C/O spot. Please 
feel free to share this email with your 
members. Thank you again and enjoy your 
summer!  --Mike Klose  

 

Roadrunner Naturists  2015 Calendar 
 
Sunday, June 21 1:00—5:00 p.m.  Duck Races & Pot Luck   Joyce & Ira 
 
Saturday, July  18 2:00—7:00 p.m.  Swim Party     Larry & Rochelle 
 
Saturday, August 15 2:00—7:00 p.m.  Swim Party    Larry & Rochelle 
 
Saturday, Sept. 19 2:00—6:00 p.m.  Talk Like a Pirate Day--Arrgh  Mike & Cindy 
 
October 16-18  weekend  Faywood encampment   Beth TBA 
 
October 24     Halloween Party   Doug & Rona 
 
Sunday, November 8    Pasta Party & Travelogue TBA Beth & Joe 
 
Sunday , December 13 11:00—3:00  Holiday Party   Audrey & Ron 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 


